
Cleveland–Redland Bay Road upgrade project team 
Metropolitan Region 
Department of Transport and Main Roads 
Reply Paid 70 
Spring Hill Queensland 4004

Have your say

Please complete this section if you would like to receive project updates.

Name:

Email:

My comments are as follows

Address:

Telephone:

In accordance with the Queensland Government’s privacy guidelines any information supplied as part of this project will be used solely for the purpose 
of the Cleveland–Redland Bay Road upgrade project. It will be accessible only to the Department of Transport and Main Roads project team members 
and consultants undertaking project activities on their behalf. This information will not be disclosed to any third parties without your consent or unless 
otherwise required by law.

Thank you for your interest in the Cleveland–Redland Bay Road upgrade project.

The Department of Transport and Main Roads would like 
to know your feedback on the duplication of Cleveland–
Redland Bay Road. Have your say by completing this 
form and mailing it to the Cleveland–Redland Bay Road 
upgrade project team. Feedback received by 13 June 2021 
will inform the design process.

Phone:	07 3066 4338 (during business hours) 
Email:	 metropolitanregion@tmr.qld.gov.au
Web: 	 www.tmr.qld.gov.au and search 		
	 ‘Cleveland–Redland Bay Road’


